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Comments: To whom it may concern, 

I am grateful to have called Alaska home the entirety of my life. Rachel, my wife and adventure partner, and i are

fortunate to often recreate in the Chugach. I became concerned earlier today reading about the potential of

further restrictions to the forest. The majority of our time spent in the Chugach is non-motorized recreation,

however we appreciate the option to use snowmachines in the winter to access diverse terrain and as a safety

measure when we are remote in the mountains. I am specifically opposed to alternatives C &amp; D of the

revision. While we most often back-country ski and hike without motorized assistance, it is important to me to

have the option to access this same terrain using a motorized tool (snowmachine). Thank you for your time -

Mack. 


